
Vote Centers will be open October 31-November 3, 2020
The elections office will be open for voting beginning October 5, 2020. 

Special precautions are being taken for 
COVID-19 to keep voters safe. Additional 
Drop Boxes are being added to make it 
more convenient for voters. 

Check your voter registration at

Sign up to track your ballot at: Wheresmyballot.sos.ca.gov

voterstatus.sos.ca.gov

Election workers are needed for the upcoming election. 
Visit FresnoCountyJobs.com for more information. 


